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2E Short-Term Rehab Unit-Liz Stewart Director Recreational Therapy #374

  Please contact Liz #374 for any  in room activities such as books, 

magazines, crossword puzzles, radios etc.

10:00- Easter Sunday
Services -
Chapel/channel 2

Easter Sunday 

9:30- Morning Chats9:30- Room Chats

10:00- Good Friday 
Church Service- 
Chapel/Ch.2

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Catholic Mass 
(Chapel/Ch.2)

10:30- Coffee Clutch

3:30- Happy Hour Cart!

Coloring sheets, word 
games and  puzzles in 
common area

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

9:30- Morning Room Chats
11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)
1:30- Spiritual Group
3:30- Relaxing Coloring 
Sheets

9:30- Morning Room 
Chats
10:30-Baking Group

3:30- Jewelry Making

10:00- Palm Sunday 
Services -
Chapel/channel 2

Palm Sunday 

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

Purim Begins 

 

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Social Visits

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Coffee Clutch

3:30- Happy Hour 
Cart!

Coloring sheets, word 
games and  puzzles in 
common area cafe

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

9:30- Morning Room Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

1:30- Spiritual Group

3:30- Relaxing Coloring 
Sheets

Spring Begins 

9:30- Morning Room 
Chats
10:30- Baking Group!

3:30- Sing Along

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Happy St. Pats Day!!

St. Patrick's Day 

9:30- Morning Chats9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Social Visits

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Catholic Mass 
(CH.2)

10:30- Coffee Clutch

3:30- Happy Hour Cart!

Coloring sheets, word 
games and  puzzles in 
common area

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

9:30- Morning Room Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

1:30- Spiritual Group

3:30- Relaxing Coloring 
Sheets

9:30- Morning Room 
Chats

10:30- Baking Group!

3:30- Jewelry Making

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Ramadan Begins 
Daylight Saving Time Begins 

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

9:30- Room Chats

10:30-Social Visits

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Coffee Clutch

3:30- Happy Hour 
Cart!

Thursday

Coloring sheets, word 
games and  puzzles in 
common area

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard cafe

Wednesday

9:30-Morning Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

1:30-Spiritual Group

3:30-Relaxing Coloring Sheets

Tuesday

9:30- Morning Room 
Chats

10:30- Baking Group!

3:30- Jewelry Making

Monday

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Sunday

9:30- Morning Chats

Saturday

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Social Visits

Friday

                      


